
CALIFORNIA	PRIVACY	NOTICE

The	California	Consumer	Privacy	Act	(CCPA)	will	go	into	effect	on	January	1,	2020,	providing
California	residents	new	rights	regarding	the	use	and	collection	of	their	personal	information.	This
Notice	supplements	the	information	contained	in	the	Formstack	Privacy	Policy.	We	adopt	this	notice
to	comply	with	the	California	Consumer	Privacy	Act	of	2018	(“CCPA”)	and	any	terms	defined	in	the
CCPA	have	the	same	meaning	when	used	in	this	notice.

Formstack	is	committed	to	transparency	in	our	data	collection	practices	and	we	do	not	share,	rent,	or
sell	your	personal	information	to	anyone.

Formstack	already	complies	with	data	protection	terms	under	the	General	Data	Protection	Regulation
(GDPR)	and	will	continue	to	offer	tools	to	help	our	customers	comply	with	the	CCPA.	We	will	also
keep	you	updated	on	services	that	can	help	you	design	for	specific	privacy	requirements	through	our
blog	and	website.	

For	more	information	on	how	we	collect	and	use	data,	please	visit	our	Privacy	Policy.

https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billTextClient.xhtml?bill_id=201920200AB25
https://www.formstack.com/privacy
https://www.formstack.com/features/gdpr-compliance
https://www.formstack.com/blog/
https://www.formstack.com/trust
https://www.formstack.com/privacy

